
From: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@lobbysc.com>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
CC: John DeWorkenJohn@lobbysc.com

Date: 11/7/2014 9:21:19 AM 
Subject: Road and Infrastructure Funding Resource

Attachments: Econ Impact of SC AsphaltPavement Ind May 2013.pdf

Congrats! I know you are happy the election is over!

As Governor Haley works on her infrastructure plan, I would like to offer members of the SC Asphalt
Pavement Association (SCAPA) as a resource. The asphalt pavement industry is a $1 billion per year
industry in South Carolina according to a study (attached) conducted by Harry Miley last year.

I read in the paper that the governor has been speaking with the SC Chamber and SC Trucking and thought 
that road builders would provide another aspect for the governor and her team.

SCAPA is comprised of all SC grown asphalt pavement companies large and small.

Thanks!

Sunnie Harmon
The Sunnie & DeWorken Group
Government Relations & Advocacy 
PO Box 9793 
Greenville, SC 29604 
(864) 337.1584
http://www.lobbysc.com

Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each client the personalized attention it needs to reach 
its goals.
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